
International Business Program organized IB Network Expansion 
Project for Code 59 students at Baan Tah on the Sea, Chonburi Province
 On 27 to 28 June 2019, International Business Program, leading by 
Dr.Yingsak Vanpetch and the team organized IB Network Expansion Project for 
Code 59 students. This project aims to encourage the students to 
communicate and collaborate more. The activities included discussions 
between the students on current issues of the program as well as recreation 
session with, Ms.Kaewalin Chareanpong, representative of Code57 alumni, in 
the aim to strengthen the program alumni network. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


